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January 15, 2021 

 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

 

Suspension/Non-schedule Freighter Flights for Chinese New Year Period 

 

Thank you for your continuous support to ANA group. 

Please kindly be informed that ANA will suspend or operate non-schedule flights during Chinese 

New Year period. 

Regarding the specific flights and suspended period, etc., please refer to the following ANA 

homepage. 

 

 https://www.anacargo.jp/en/ 

 

For further details or any inquiries, please kindly contact our Sales or Reservations staff in charge. 

 

We highly appreciate for your understanding and cooperation. 
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